
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of May 16, 2021

“And now I am no longer in the world, but they are in the world, and I am coming to you. Holy 
Father, protect them in your name that you have given me, so that they may be one, as we are 
one.” John 17:11  

Protecting God, you know the challenges in our daily lives; give us courage to love others and to 
trust you through Christ our Lord. Amen.

Weekly Calendar
TUESDAY (5/18)  
10:00AM WOMEN’S COFFEE HOUR 
11:30AM WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY ZOOM 
6:30PM MUSIC PRACTICE 
	
THURSDAY (5/20)  
6:30PM D&E MEETS

FRIDAY (5/21) 
10:00AM MEN’S COFFEE HOUR

SUNDAY (5/23) 
SENIOR RECOGNITION 
9:30AM WORSHIP 
10:15AM ADULT BIBLE STUDY

Last week — In review
Sunday, May 16 we worshiped at 9:30am with Confirmation. Pastor Doug Delivered the sermon, ‘‘God 
is Dope’’, with a text from Psalm 145. To read a full copy of the sermon, please visit our website at 
www.federatedff.org. 

Following the service we had Adult Bible Study and ended Sunday school with the Ice Cream Social 
event. 

This week — Looking ahead
Adult Bible Study – Pastor Doug Dent - Galatians: The Gospel and Nothing ElseTogether we 
will work through Paul’s letter to the Galatian Christians, making comparisons to our own day, and 
discovering how essential it is to cling to the Gospel of Jesus Christ – and nothing else! Join us in 
person (masks and other safety procedures apply) or by Zoom. Contact the church office to receive the 
Zoom link. 
 
Senior Recognition Sunday is May 23! We have 9 seniors graduating from high school this year, 
and we ask you to join us as we commemorate the completion of this stage in their lives! Join us for a 
brunch in the Fellowship Hall after worship.
 
Softball: Church League Softball begins Tuesday, May 25th. Federated team 1 plays Federated Team 
2 with a double header starting at 7:30pm. Both games are at Bell State Bank field. Check the church 
bulletin boards for the full schedule.
 
Vacation Bible School is set for June 21-25 from 9-12. Our theme is “Creating with God!” You can 
sign up by printing off the form on our website under the ‘‘Resources’’ tab and ‘‘forms’’. You can also 
pick up a form in the purple folder outside the church office. 
 
Vacation: Brianna is on Vacation July 6th, 7th, 8th, 9th, and 12th. Terri Skretvedt can cover the 7th, 
8th, and 9th. If anyone can help in the office on the 6th and 12th from 10am-2pm let Brianna know. 
Thank you!

Prayer requests
Please keep Carri Thompson, Del Zimmerman, and Yvonne Marts’ daughter, Yvette Marts in your 
thoughts and prayers. Condolences to Melinda Wienbar and family on the passing of her mom. If you 
have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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